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Chair Rep.Williams and committee members 

 

Please send HB 4079 to the Trash heap. It is insane to offer money to folks, they 

need a hand up not a handout, especially when it is the taxpayer that will suffer when 

people out of Stae start pouring in to receive their hand out. W should encourage 

getting these people into paying jobs. 

 

Vote NO  

Thank you 


